
 

 

 
 
  
 
Individual and Sibling School Photos 
                                                                                                   15th November 2023               
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The school photographer will be taking individual photographs of all children on 
Monday 20th November 2023.  
 
Please ensure that your child/children are wearing their full school uniform on this day.  If 
your child has PE or Forest School, please bring their PE kit or Forest School clothes in a 
named bag so that they can change. 
 
Siblings who attend the same Cypress site will have their photos taken together during the 
school day. 
 
Siblings who are on different Cypress sites are welcome to come into school (on either 
site) from 8.00am accompanied by their parents/carer to have photos taken with their 
siblings.  Photos will be taken on a first come, first served basis until class registration at 
9am. 
 
Details of how to order photographs will be sent home shortly after photos have been 
taken. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs N Carpenter                                              Mrs J Sorensen 
Head of Upper School                                      Head of Lower School  
 


